
April 28, 2022

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from the Psi Iota Xi Sorority that they would like to donate
$250 to each of the following Mt. Vernon High School departments: Choir, Band, Library, and Art.
Their intention is that the funds be used by each department to foster opportunities for our
students..  I kindly ask that the board accept this donation to help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal
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